
 

 

2020 October Newsletter 

 

AGM Meeting November 11, 2020 at 6:30PM 

The Annual General Meeting is going to be held on November 11, 2020 at 6:30PM. We are 

asking that at least one person from each team attend the meeting. There are executive 

positions that need to be filled so we are asking people to join our team.   

 

Sunday Practice Ice 

We will be opening on Sunday afternoon from 12:00PM to 2:00PM for practice ice starting 

November 1, 2020. Bookings must be done in advance by no later than the Friday before. 

Please contact Gil Boutin, Club Manager, at 780-962-3222 or by email at 

sprucegrovecurlingclub@shaw.ca . Drop ins will not be allowed. There will be a fee of $5.00 per 

person for each non-club members.  

 

Open Ice Availability 

We also have some open sheets of ice for those that want to have some short games for fun or 

practice on Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday evenings starting at 7:15PM. Bookings must be 

made in advance by contacting Gil Boutin, Club Manager, at 780-962-3222 or by email at 

sprucegrovecurlingclub@shaw.ca . There will be a fee of $5.00 per person for non-club 

members. 

 

Congratulations to the Tiffany Steuber Team for winning the recent Provincial Women’s Club 

Championships!!  Way to go ladies!!! 
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Upcoming Bonspiels 

Open Cash Spiel    October 23-25, 2020 

Junior Bonspiel    November 21, 2020 

Ladies Bonspiel January 15 – 17, 2021 

Open Bonspiel  Feburuary 19 – 21, 2021 

Home Hardware Men’s Bonspiel  March 12 – 14, 2021  

 

Note from the executive: 

Welcome back! Another curling season is on and we are in full swing, but to keep it that way we 

need to work together. Gil and Ron have worked very hard to keep the facility safe through 

constant cleaning and proper spacing within the lobby and lounge, a huge THANK YOU to both 

for a great job! There have been a number of the executive that have been approached by 

members with concerns about social distancing on the ice surface and guidelines not being 

followed during in game action,  a gentle reminder that the club can only stay open as long as 

we follow those guidelines. It is up to you to self police your games and your own team in play. 

Cheers to a long and successful season!  


